Oregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301-1271

- 503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

May 25, 2006

R.V. McKinnis Engineering
79980 Prindle Loop Road
Hermiston, Oregon 97838

Dear R.V. McKinnis Engineering:

The Water Resources Department has received your application to use water. At this time however, we are
unable to accept your application, because the minimum filing requirements are not met according to the
Oregon Administrative Rules (OAR 690-310-0040 and 0050).

We are hereby returning the incomplete application and the fees submitted. Please return the application,
the required information, and this checklist, so the Department may begin processing your application in a
timely manner. A refund check in the amount of $500.00 is enclosed.

The Reimbursement authority requests you submitted have been accepted, and Receipt 81648 is enclosed.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the address above or by telephone at
503-986-0817.

Sincergly,
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Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Cc: Gina Beaman — OWRD Fiscal
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